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To the editor, 

 

I strongly support Gregory Hill for State Representative in Northfield and part of 

Franklin. I have known Greg for several years but in the last year I have gotten to know 

him quite well. In 2012, as a freshman member of the House Education Committee, he 

was a prime player in the passage of signature legislation that allows parents a real 

opportunity for school choice. The Cato Institute has called this piece of School Choice 

Legislation the best in the country. This is a remarkable accomplishment for any state 

rep, let alone a freshman. 

 

Greg really listens and communicates very well with his constituents. He asks excellent 

questions until he really understands the issue. He is very persistent and he is effective 

because he has learned quickly how the House and the Senate together actually work on 

new legislation. 

 

The people of Northfield and part of Franklin are very fortunate to be represented in The 

New Hampshire House of Representatives by Greg Hill. He deserves your continued 

support and your vote in Nov. 

 

Bill Grimm 

Franklin 
 


